
INFORMATION SESSIONS – MARCH 2024

RPA
HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT

FOR MORE INFORMATION:

 rparedevelopment@health.nsw.au   rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au

Community and staff pop-up  
information session
The $940 million redevelopment of Royal Prince Alfred (RPA) Hospital will deliver the 
biggest transformation in the hospital’s 140-year history of caring for the community. 

Community and staff are invited to pop-in to the RPA main hospital foyer to speak with the  
project team to find out more about what is being delivered.

Tuesday 26 March | 9.30am to 12.30pm
RPA main hospital foyer on Level 5

Wednesday 27 March | 9.30am to 12.30pm
RPA main hospital foyer on Level 5

Find out more about the RPA Redevelopment at rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au or 
email the team at rparedevelopment@health.nsw.au with any questions or feedback.




